
                                                                                                

 

iInformation about the meeting of the staff of the crime prevention department with crime 

prevention managers of regions and municipalities and regional prevention coordinators of the 

Police of the Czech Republic 

 

 

The meeting took place on May 9-10, 2023 in the purpose-built facility of the Regional Police 

Directorate of the Pilsen Region Alma, Železná Ruda. About 60 people from all over the Czech Republic 

took part in the meeting. 

Director of the Crime Prevention Department JUDr. Barbořík officially opened the meeting and 

welcomed everyone present. This was followed by a block of information on the subsidy program for 

the crime prevention at the local level for 2023 and the evaluation of the program for 2022. Those 

present were also informed about the ongoing call in the program, which is aimed at helping in 

connection with the refugee crisis (Ukraine), and about the announcement of the second round of the 

program for 2023. This was followed by information on the Program of the Ministry of the Interior in 

the area of crime prevention for 2023 and the evaluation of the year 2022. At the end of this block, 

regional crime prevention managers and prevention coordinators of the Police of the Czech Republic 

for individual regions provided additional information. In the next block, there was a presentation of 

the EUCPN and the participants were informed about the upcoming European Anti-Burglary Day (June 

21, 2023) and the "Secure Yourself" project. The Prevention Manager of the Statutory City of Ostrava 

informed about the upcoming National Days of Prevention in Ostrava. At the end of the first day of the 

meeting, the project of prevention of recidivism and resocialization of criminals implemented by the 

company Rubikon in the Central Bohemian Region was presented. 

On the second day of the meeting, there was a discussion on the revision of methodological 

recommendations within the Crime Prevention Program at the local level, especially with a focus on 

security analyses and strategic documents. The Department of Crime Prevention also reported on 

activities in the area of cybercrime prevention. At the end, the representative of the Institute of 

Criminology and Social prevention presented a questionnaire survey in the field of crime prevention 

at the local and regional level. 

 

 

 


